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SABASTIAN AURISANO

CLASS OF 2011

When Sabastian was young he wanted to be an entrepreneur.

WHAT HAS HE BEEN UP TO?

Sabastian enrolled into a Bachelor of Mechanical Engineering in 2012 at Swinburne University.
He volunteered during his studies and in between graduating from University. His first role

was at John Holland as a Graduate Engineer. There he worked for over 4 years in various roles
within their rail business.

WHERE IS HE NOW?

Since finishing his Graduate Program, Sabastian was a Rolling Stock Engineer for 18 months
and is now currently working as the Knowledge Management Systems Engineer.

SOMETHING YOU MAY NOT KNOW ABOUT HIM

Sabastian has been a volunteer at Bay Steamers Maritime Museum since March 2018 and
he was elected to their board in November 2022. The Museum is restoring a steam-
powered tug boat called the "Wattle". He is also on the Young Transport Professionals

committee and was elected to the Engineers Australia: Young Engineers Australia -
Victorian branch committee.
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